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Bottineau Tourney Basketball                                

5th Grade                                   

MLS 26 - Bottineau 16                                 

Arianna Cook 1, Leah Feland 9, L'Andra 

2, Autumn Smith 9, Summer Smith 5 

MLS 23- Glenburn 26                                                  

Adri 4, Leah Feland 8, Autumn Smith 10, Summer 

Smith 1 

6th Grade  

MLS 43 - Bottineau 32                                              

Alli Girard 2, Jorie Holsten 6, Skylar Maclain 22, 

Madison Smiko 2, Gianna Genereo 1, Bella Radzwill 

2, Taylor Steeves 4, Grace Solemsaas 4 

MLS 29 - Bottineau 25                                                 

Alli Girard 2, Jorie Holsten 1, Skylar Maclain 14, 

Bella Radzwill 4, Taylor Steeves 6, Grace Solemsaas 

2 

UPCOMING DATES 

Wednesday, May 8th - Early Out 1:30 

Friday, May 10th - Kindergarten Pro-

gram        

Monday, May 13th - MLS-Sherwood Elementary 

Spring Music Concert  

Tuesday, May 14th - Kindergarten Field Trip, School 

Board Meeting 

Wednesday, May 22nd - MLS-Sherwood Play Day 

Friday, May 24th - Last Day of School 

Sherwood Summer Baseball Program 

A letter was sent home with the students 

last week containing information about 

the Sherwood Summer Baseball Pro-

gram. If your child is interested in par-

ticipating please fill out the form and/or contact 

Heather Volk 459-2289. The volunteer coaches are 

going to need to know how much interest is out there 

for the upcoming season.  

Next Sherwood Wildcat 

All-School Reunion is on 

for Tuesday, May 14th 

7:00 at the New Northern 

Lights.  Lots of details are being 

hammered out at these meetings. Thank you to all who 

have been involved in the planning process. It takes a 

lot of thinking and a little stress in making sure things 

are on track but you've all kept it fun to be a part of it!! 

And for those of you who haven't been able to be di-

rectly involved, please be patient. We are doing our 

best to make this summer's reunion a successful one. 

Thanks everyone! 

NEEDED FOR REUNION: We are in need of 

more teams for the Cook-off Contest. If you are in-

terested in participating contact Allen Engh or Gladys 

Lakefield for more info.  There will be an Art & 

Craft Show held at the Sherwood Public Library. 

Those interested in selling or displaying their items 

can call Marian Lozensky at 459-2261 during library 

hours to find out more.  

YUMMY RECIPES! 

Not excited about just the usual ham-

burger?? Try something different with 

a bit of pizzazz! This goes over great 

with the students at Sherwood School, 

why not try them at home?  

Pizza Burgers                                                                                              

Brown hamburger, diced onion, salt and pepper. 

Drain fat. Add pizza sauce, garlic salt, and brown 

sugar. (My mom always taught me to add brown 

sugar to any tomato base) Add shredded cheddar 

cheese and mix well. You could also add pepperoni, 

mushrooms, ect. Spread on open faced buns, top with 

mozzarella cheese and put in oven until cheese is 

melted. (Disclaimer: All amounts for this recipe are 

based on the cook's personal taste and preference.)  

KINDERGARTEN NEWS 

Next Friday, May 10th @ 2:30 is the annual kinder-

garten program. This is an opportunity for the kinder-

garten students to show what they have learned this 

last year and also celebrate their accomplishments 

with family. Tuesday, May 14th will be the field 

trip to the Sherwood Fire Station. Mrs. Ziliak has ties 

with one of the local volunteer fireman and has ar-

ranged for a tour of the fire station to give kinder-

garteners an inside look at the equipment and what 

they do as firemen. 



Next Week's Menu: 
Monday Apr. 29: Breakfast: Cereal, 

toast, juice and milk 

Lunch: Chicken fajitas, rice, salad bar, 

fruit and milk 

Tuesday Apr. 30: Breakfast: Baked 

oatmeal, juice and milk 

Lunch: Tator tot hot dish w/ green beans, bread / 

banana bread, fruit and milk 

Wednesday May 1: Breakfast: Cheesy scrambled 

eggs, sausage, toast, juice and milk 

Lunch: Baked ham, baked potato w/ butter & sour 

cream, corn, buns, fruit and milk 

Thursday May2: Breakfast: Cereal, cinnamon rolls,   

juice and milk 

Lunch: Super nacho bar, malts, fruit and milk 

Friday May 3: Breakfast: Cereal, toast, juice and 

milk 

Lunch: Turkey salad or bologna & cheese sand-

wiches, broccoli cheese soup, salad bar, fruit and 

milk 

Upcoming Events: 
Friday May 3: Softball East West 

Cross Over @ Minot 

Saturday May 4: 5th & 6th grade 

MLS-Mohall tourney 9:00 

Monday May 6: Baseball vs. DLB @ Lansford 

4:00, Softball KB-MLS @ Watford City 4:00, Track 

Meet Tioga 10:00, MLS-Mohall Elementary Concert 

7:00 

Tuesday May 7: 5th grade PW BB @ Bottineau 2 

games 4:30, MLS High School concert 7:00 

Wednesday May 8: Early out 1:30 

Thursday May 9: Baseball Trinity Christian @ 

Lansford 4:00, Softball KB-MLS vs TLM @ Mohall 

4:00 

Friday May 10: Softball East West cross over @ 

Grafton, Track Meet St. John 

Saturday May 11: 5th grade PW BB @ Mohall 

9:00 

BOUNTIFUL BASKET ANYONE?? 

Please google Bountiful Baskets and see if 

you would like to have them drop off fresh 

fruits and vegetables to our area. You can 

google Bountiful Basket images and see ac-

tual pictures of the kinds of fruits and vegetables that are 

in a basket twice a month. The cost is $16.50/basket; for 

an added cost you can add some things like breads or 

herbs. This is a coop that is run by volunteers so we 

would have to have a soft commitment from people to 

help if we are to have it in our area. I will be going to 

Lake Metigoshe on Saturday for training. It has been a 

hit in the Bottineau area and they now have opened a 

second sight at the lake. Please contact me for more in-

formation. 

- Diane Volk 459-2283                         

(bountifulbaskets.org) 

Job Opportunity / USPS Postmaster Leave 

Replacement Position                              
Contact Sherwood Postmaster (701) 459-2405 

LIBRARY NEWS! 

There will be a children's story hour for 

young children 5 years and under and 

then another for ages 6 and up starting in 

June once a week. We will determine date 

and time before school is out.  

New books that have been added lately: "Whiskey 

Black" - Nora Roberts 

The Guardian Series Book #3 "Hickory Hollow" - Bev-

erly Lewis  

"The Racketeer" - John Grisham 

"The Good Nurse" - Charles Graeber 

Library hours are 9-2 Mon.-Tues. and Thurs.-Fri. 

Phone is 459-2261. 

Also, Marian at the library will be taking some time off 

May 8th-27th so if anyone is interested in volunteering 

at the library, please call and let her know. If you plan 

on visiting the library any of those days it may be a 

good idea to call ahead and make sure someone is go-

ing to be there.  

Sunday, May 5th Joyce Atwood Students Piano  

Recital 2:00 Sherwood Multipurpose Room 


